



August 28, 2015

Mr. Pete Daniels PE City of West Allis Engineering Department 7525 West Greenfield Ave. West Allis, WI 53214

Subject: 76th Street and Beloit Road bridge overlays

Dear Pete:

We are requesting an amendment to our services in association with the 76<sup>th</sup> St. and the Beloit Road bridge rehabilitations.

There were several items that were uncertain when we provided you the estimate of our fee. These items added hours to our original estimate.

On January 27, 2015 we provided an estimate for 8 weeks of construction observation.

On April 30, 2015 the contractor submitted a schedule indicating that the construction was to last 11 weeks, May 11 through July 31. 35% longer than our original estimate. The actual construction was completed on schedule at the end of July but office work continued into August.

GRAEF's structural engineers were needed on the bridges several times during the course of construction, to give opinions on the work in progress or to attend meetings on-site. This labor was not originally estimated in January.

We realize that the city is very cost-conscious so we are now reducing our request to \$2500. GRAEF is also willing to review the structures next spring and prepare a short report on the concrete popout situation.

I would be available to meet with you and further explain this amendment or the project in general.

Sincerely,

Graef-USA Inc.

Albert M Lindner Principal